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Comments: I oppose the proposed land swap in third yellow mule. This is excellent winter terrain for

snowmobiling. We do not need to be shortchanging the public again by giving this premier area to the

Yellowstone club so only a few can enjoy this area. The terrain in the Eglise peak area is used and valued way

more than the land swapped for will ever be. This snowmobile area gets thousands of users on a monthly basis.

Check with GVSA for counter numbers or come down on a weekend to check out the packed parking areas. This

area is so popular that rental use is sky rocketing. This proposal needs to be placed in the garbage.


